FILE TOP ONE:
EUSTON 7867

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF RABBI

ADLER HOUSE,

TAVISTOCK SQUARE,

LONDON, W.C.I

1st August, 1967.

Rabbi N. Lamm, 27, West 86th Street, New York 24, N.Y. U. S. A.

Dear Rabbi Lamm,

I know that "Treasury of Tradition" is now available. I am interested in ordering a hundred copies to distribute to those who already subscribe to "Tradition" in this country through our office and also to those who subscribe to our Publication Service.

I would be grateful if you could let me know on what terms these could be supplied when I shall make arrangements for payment.

I look forward to an occasion, in the not too distant future, when we shall have the pleasure of hearing a paper from you. Our Conference has not yet decided where and when to reconvene but we hope to consider this problem shortly.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

els ent by ever.